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April 19,2018

Councilor Bill Hickman
330 W Gray Street #170
Norman, OK 73069

Re: 201 S. Berry Road, 1120 Garver and 1114-1116 Garver
Dear Bill,

T am writing is support of the application of Dr. Zachary Moffitt of Brick House Dental for
petmissive-use-for-medical zoning on his properly al 201 S. Berry Road, 1120 Garver and 1114~
1116 Garver.

Dr. Moffitt is my personal dentist, and | visit the subject property frequently. Given that the property
is looks upon commercial uses directly across the street to the north, it seems to me that the use
proposed by Brick House Dental is the most appropriate transition between the commercial intensity
of Main Street and the tranquility of the residential neighborhood to the south.

As a former mayor, a real estate developer, a former Trustee of the Urban Land Institute, and the
founding chairman of the Urban Land Institute’s Oklahoma District Council, I have spent much of
my professional career and civic involvement in wrestling with the challenges presented by the
proximity of different types of land use. | feel strongly that a healthy community allows a mix of
uses in close proximity, with appropriate transitions. 1f we want to create a walkable community,
this is 2 must. Best land-planning practices tell us that it is far better to transition between uses at the
back property line rather than at the street in front. This makes sense — no one wants to have their
home look directly at the back side of a commercial property.

We as civic leaders, and you as an elected official, ave compelled to find the optimum manner to
transition between land uses. 1 strongly éncourage you to support this application, as I believe it will
contribute to a healthy neighborhood and will protect property values in the neighborhood over the

long term.

Sincerely,

/4"6'/52/ [ Lt i W
K/irk Hum;/:h @(&j& C)/
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April19, 2019

Ms. Susan Connors and To Whom It May Concern;

My name is Mark Sharp. I live and own the property
at 906 Garver Street. | am writing in regards to a
rezoning request from Dr. Zachary D. Mofitt, D.D.S.
of Brick House Dental.

While my property is more than the 300 or 350 feet
from the area requested for rezoning, I would like to
endorse the change. Feel the business would not
increase traffic on the street and would actually
improve the property value of mine and others
around me and nearer to said area.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Yours Truly,

Mok o

Mark S. Sharp
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